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The Priory December Newsletter  

Welcome to your December edition of The Priory 

Newsletter! We hope you have had an amazing November. 

We are now officially in the countdown to Christmas! We have lots of exciting 

things planned during the festive period for all residents, families, and staff to 

enjoy! 

Let’s look back at what we got up to here at the Priory in November! 

We had a lovely celebration of Life Afternoon Tea 

for our Sylvia. Thank you for all who attended 

and made her day as special as she is to The 

Priory, Sylvia thanks all for the love and gifts! 

 

 

• We all had lots of fun spending the day in our 

Pyjamas to raise money for children in need! All 

donations were sent off and highly appreciated!  

 

 

Thank you to JD Magic for another 

amazing performance! Remember to save 

the dates for Jacks next performances at 

the home! 

29th November 2023 at 2pm 

5th December 2023 at 2pm 

12th December 2023 at 2pm  

20th December 2023 at 2pm  

28th December 2023 at 2pm  

We even had a visit from 

some old friends Abdul & 

Rufai! 
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• Our staff have been busy getting dressed up and 

looking very glam for one of our lovely staff members 

weddings! Congratulations to Jessica and new husband 

Eugine. The Priory wish you all the love and happiness in 

the future! 
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We spent some time in the winter sunshine with some hot 

chocolates, watching busy wellington go by from the 

courtyard! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a lovely visit from Dot Hill 

Primary school who did lots of fun 

activities with our residents.  
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Save The Dates! 

We have lots of exciting things planned for all during the festive 

period, so don’t forget to save the dates in your diary! 

JD MAGIC is performing with us weekly through the festive period! 

▪ 29th November 2023 at 2pm 

▪ 5th December 2023 at 2pm 

▪ 12th December 2023 at 2pm  

▪ 20th December 2023 at 2pm  

▪ 28th December 2023 at 2pm 

We have a church service on the 7th December at 10.30, all welcome 

to join the festive service of carol singing.  

Christmas Jumper Day! 

▪ Dates: 15th December 2023 & 16th December 2023  

All residents, staff and visitors are welcome to join the fun! 

£1 donations for The Priory activities funds so we can book lots of 

exciting things during the new year! 

Christmas Fete- 15th December 3pm until 6pm! 

▪ We have lots of exciting stalls! 

Sweet stalls and gift stalls ready for Christmas! 

We are catching chair planes to lap land for our monthly armchair 

travel! On the 21st December. 

Resident Christmas party! 

▪ 19th of December 2023, families all welcome to join the festive 

fun! Lots of nibbles, drinks and live music. We look forward to 

seeing you all there! 
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Christmas Raffle 

Last year we raised over £400.00 with our Christmas raffle, 

this allowed us to book more exciting things during the new 

year! This year we would like to try and raise as much as we 

can for all our residents to get the best benefits from 

activities! 

All donations are appreciated for raffle prizes, and we have 

had lots of lovely donations already so thank you from us all 

at The Priory. 

our raffle prizes this year is a Christmas hamper full off 

goodies made 

by our activities 

team! 

Raffle tickets 

sold in 

reception £1.00 

a ticket! 

Draw will be 

held at the 

Christmas party 

on the 19th of 

December. 

We wish you all 

luck! And thank 

you so much for 

donations so 

far! 
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We look forwarding to seeing you all next month, 

but next time it will be 2024!  

 

We hope all residents, staff and families have a 

great Christmas and a happy new year! 

 

See you in the new year for our next newsletter 

showing off all the festive fun we have been up to! 

 

 

Love from us all at The Priory x 

 


